Bauers
W

From: Pam <pam@cannonriverwinery.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 16, 2017 1:25 PM
To: Bauers

Subject: RE: lodging

Hi thanks for thinking of us, but unfortunately we do not.
There will be an hotel coming this summer.
Pam

From: Bauers | : ]
Sent: Thursday, March 16, 2017 12:32 PM

To: Info < >
Subject: lodging

Do you not have any local lodging establishments?



